
Town of Kensington 

Minutes of Public Meeting 
Wednesday, August 12, 2015 

6:00 PM 

 

Presiding:   Mayor Rowan Caseley 

 

Council Members Present: Deputy Mayor Mann, Councillors Doucette, Spencer & 

MacLean. 

 

Staff Members Present:  Town Manager/Administrator, Geoff Baker; Deputy   

Administrator, Wendy MacKinnon and Administrative 

Assistant, Kim Caseley.   

 

Regrets:   Councillor Mill & Councillor Pickering 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Mayor Caseley called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM and explained the purpose of the meeting.   

 

PURPOSE:  
 

The purpose of the meeting is to allow residents and other interested persons an opportunity to 

make representation concerning an application to re-zone lands of the trustees of the Nazarene 

Church, being lots 42 and 43 (PID No’s 1038454 and 1038462) along Barrett Street (Kelvin Grove 

Road) from Public Service and Institutional (PSI) to Single Family Residential (R1) for the 

purpose of constructing a single family residential dwelling. The purpose of the meeting is to also 

allow residents and other interested persons to make representation prior to a request being made 

to the Minister of Communities, Land and Environment to approve an amendment to the future 

land use map that is part of the Town’s Official Plan as it relates to the affected property. 

 

Mayor Caseley opened the floor for anyone present at the meeting to make 

representation/comments on the proposed bylaw amendment. 

 

 

There being no questions or comments on the proposed Bylaw or Official Plan amendment the 

meeting adjourned at 6:04 PM. Moved by Councillor Spencer, seconded by Councillor 

MacLean. Unanimously carried.    

 

 

 

___________________________  _________________________________ 

Geoff Baker,      Rowan Caseley, 

Chief Administrative Officer   Mayor      

gbaker
Typewritten Text
Item 5ii




